
Tudor C of E Primary School 

This term has been a very busy one at Tudor! 
We were winners of the recycling competition in Bury Apex and received a £50 cheque 
which was collected by Emma Ince, our Deputy Head and some of the pupils and in addition 
we won the pride of Sudbury competition, the award being presented by the Mayor. 
 

 
 
Earlier in the term the whole school was involved in a Harvest project and have recently had 
a whole school art day ‘Christmas around the World’ 
 

 
  
We also recently enjoyed a very successful Bedtime Story Event to support parents reading 
with their children.  
 

                     Liz Campbell ( Headteacher) 


